
 

 

To: Company Announcements Office 

From: Francesca Lee 

Date: 10 May 2019 

Subject: BAML Conference Presentation 
 

 

Attached for release to the market is a presentation to be given by the Managing Director 
and Chief Executive Officer, Sandeep Biswas, at the Bank of America Merrill Lynch Annual 
Global Mining Metals & Steel Conference in Barcelona, Spain on 14 May 2019.  

A link to the webcast of the presentation will be accessible on the Company’s website at 
http://www.newcrest.com.au/investors/presentations   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Francesca Lee 
Company Secretary 


